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Andrew Pinnell

From: Heidi Stroeder 

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 11:29 AM

To: Andrew Pinnell

Subject: Regarding proposed 15 Laurentian

 

Hi Andrew, 

 

This is Heidi Miller 

 

I would have loved to have joined the zoom mee$ng on January 30, however, I was out of the country. 

 

I am excited that the school is ge<ng a green space, it will make the neighbourhood that much nicer. 

 

Just had a few ques$ons with the con$nuing development of this property. 

 

Is the development site address 15 Lauren$an Dr one of the exis$ng home proper$es or mul$ple exis$ng home 

proper$es? 

 

Is the field in front of the play structure going to be fenced/gated ? 

 

I do worry about that play space being close to the pick up and drop off areas that the school’s parents use on Lauren$an 

drive and in 720/750 Westmount shopping and professional centres parking lots.  Are the children poten$ally in harms 

way of this vehicle traffic? 

 

I look forward to hearing from you Andrew, and can’t wait to see how the proposal will beau$fy the area! 

 

Heidi 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Andrew Pinnell

From: Laurie Griffith 

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 10:27 AM

To: Andrew Pinnell

Subject: 15 LaurentianDrive

Andrew  

 

Was away from work and couldn't be around for the meeting Jan 30th for the proposal for 15 Laurentian Drive. 

 

If anything my opinion would be to make that land into additional parking space.  Right now , although the by-law states 

no parking between 8:30-4pm in the area of the school, parents of the school still park on the street to drop their 

children off and pick them up.  My concern is the children as I have witnessed and been involved in the kids darting out 

onto the street in between the cars parked both at drop off and pickup.  The school has plenty of land to build 

playgrounds and or add to the existing one currently there, that really should not be their priority.  

 

Thank you for taking your time to read this email 

 

Laurie Griffith 


